
 

 
The New York Medicaid Management Information 

System (NYMMIS) Project Website! 
 
The Department of Health and Xerox State Healthcare, LLC are working diligently on 
the design and development of the new Medicaid system, called NYMMIS. 
 
NYMMIS has an interim website created as an ‘information billboard’. It will be used as 
a main source for communicating information, providing updates and email bulletins 
regarding the implementation of the new system.  In addition updates will be provided 
on a regular basis in an effort to share relevant NYMMIS information and its potential 
impact on providers' business processes.  Our interim website is also hosting a ListServ 
signup section. Once you sign up we will be able to email you with timely and updated 
news on the project and how it will affect you. 
 
The interim NYMMIS website will have no impact on eMedNY nor will it be used for 
provider billing or other transactions. 
 
Please visit: www.interimnymmis.com 
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